
Getting things done – Pentland
Crescent #dundeewestend

Residents at the top end of Pentland Crescent have contacted me on numerous
occasions about the regularly overflowing general waste Eurobin.    This
serves not just the top end of the street but is also used by some Pentland
Avenue residents nearby.

I contacted the City Council’s environment management team about this and am
pleased with the following helpful response :

“I have discussed this with the area supervisor and there is adequate waste
capacity, but we will put an additional bin in to determine whether this
results in any improvement to the situation.”
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